NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the City of Truesdale will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, June 25, 2025, at 5:15 p.m. at Truesdale City Hall, 109 Pinckney Street, Truesdale, Missouri, during which time residents and interested parties will have the opportunity to comment on the proposed budget for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2025, and ending June 30, 2026.

As part of the budget discussion, the City will also consider proposed rate increases for water and sewer services.

Posted at 4:56 p.m. on June 19, 2025

Elsa Smith-Fernandez
City Manager/City Clerk
City of Truesdale, Missouri

